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Ms. Amanda Clements 

Great Old Broads 
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Montrose, CO 81403 

 

Dear Ms. Clements:  

 

This letter completes our response to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request, BLM-

2023-002993/CO-23-037 dated February 27, 2023 and received by the Bureau of Land 

Management (BLM) Colorado State Office on March 02, 2023.  In your FOIA request you 

sought the following records:   

 

“1. Livestock Grazing Permit scheduled renewal dates and date of last NEPA for grazing 

allotments in Colorado BLM's Southwest District 2. Grazing Program final budget 

figures and FTE for FY 2018 through FY 2023 for Colorado BLM's Southwest District 3. 

Grazing Program reported accomplishments for FY 2018 through FY 2023 for Colorado 

BLM's Southwest District.”  

 

The Southwest District conducted a search of their files and located records responsive to your 

request.  Please find enclosed one flash drive containing approximately 21 pages responsive to 

your request, which are being released in their entirety.   

 

For your information, Congress excluded three discrete categories of law enforcement and 

national security records from the requirements of the FOIA.  See 5 U.S.C. § 552(c) (2006 & 

Supp. IV (2010)).  This response is limited to those records that are subject to the requirements 

of the FOIA.  This is standard notification that is given to all our requesters and should not be 

taken as an indication that excluded records do, or do not, exist. 

 

 

http://www.blm.gov/colorado


If you have any questions related to your FOIA, please contact me at (303) 239-3686 or Vanessa 

Romero, FOIA Specialist at (303) 239-3651; via mail at the letterhead address; or via email at 

BLM_CO_FOIA@blm.gov.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

      Laura Garcia Hinojosa 

      BLM Colorado FOIA Officer 

Enclosures (as stated) 
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